

PEARL HYDE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 24/03/17

COMIC RELIEF

Thank you to everyone who wore red and dressed up today. We raised £250 plus £320 from the sale of red noses for Comic Relief.



Friday 24 March

Year 5/6 VISIT NATIONAL SPACE CENTRE

On Friday Year 5/6 visited the Space Centre and had a fantastic time, doing many fabulous activities which included: they climbed to the top of a space rocket; watching a show in a planetarium, presenting a weather report on TV; discovering what life is like in space; researching information about the solar system; Carrying out some space missions.



SUMMER TERM CLUBS

We still have spaces left on the following extra-curricular clubs for the summer term. The easiest way to secure a place is to pay online. Alternatively you can bring payment into the school

office: K\$1 - Gym and Multi-\$kills

KS2 - Golf, Glee and Girls Football

1 PLACE LEFT KS2 GYM

3 PLACES LEFT X-COUNTRY (THURS)



Next term, we are pleased to be able to offer children in KS2 the opportunity to play golf and children in KS1 can try their hand at multi-skills.

CLEANER VACANCY

We have a vacancy for a cleaner - 12.5hours per week, term-time only. If you are interested please obtain an application form from the school office. Closing date for applications is Wednesday 29th March at 4pm. Interview date is Monday 3rd April. Any offer of employment is subject to satisfactory references and DBS clearance.

NEW SCHOOL MENU

After Easter there will be a new school dinner menu. Please can we have your choices by 31st March. If your child would like to try school meals, please pick up a menu from the School Office. Meals cost £2.10 each and should be paid in advance. We cannot accept arrears.



Easter Holiday Club



Half Day Session £14 / School Day £18 /

EASTER SPECIAL Full Day £20

For more information or to reserve a place please call Donna 07807873895 / Jane 0780782559



CELEBRATION ASSEMBLIES

End of term celebration assemblies will be taking place on the following dates and parents/Carers are more than welcome to attend:

Friday 31st March – 2.30 pm for EYFS & ks1

CHANGE OF DATE: Friday 7th April – 9.10 am for ks2

You will receive a text informing you if your child is receiving an award.

RESPECT OUR NEIGHBOURS

Can we remind parents and families about the need to be considerate when parking outside school and to not park in front of our neighbours' driveways.

Also, the UK Highway Code states that motorists must not wait or

stop to set down and pick up passengers on the yellow zig-zags, these mark school entrances for the safety of children.

TESCO BAGS OF HELP

Thank you to everyone who placed a blue token in the Pearl Hyde pot in their local Tesco throughout February. We came third and have been awarded £1,000. This is being used to purchase exciting science equipment.

PLEASE SIGN OUR PETITION FOR A ZEBRA CROSSING TO KEEP OUR CHILDREN SAFE

http://www.coventry.gov.uk/petitions

WANTED

An old rowing boat – to be turned into an amazing sand pit play feature in our new beach themed outdoor play area! If you have one you no longer need or know someone who has, please speak to Emma Towlson in the School Office.



SAINSBURYS ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS

We are now collecting these. Please ask friends and family to pass on any vouchers which can be brought into school. The





vouchers enable us to order valuable PE and cooking resources for the school.

GIVE BLOOD

NHS Blood and Transport need more blood donors. They are having a blood collecting session on Sunday 30th April at Wyken Community Centre. To book an appointment Visit WWW.BLOOD.CO.UK or Call 0300 123 23 23.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

PLEASE NOTE A TIME CHANGE Friday 31st March @ 2.30pm – EYFS & K\$1 Celebration Assembly

PLEASE NOTE NEW DATE Friday 7th April @ 9.10am – K\$2 Celebration Assembly

Monday 10th – Friday 21st April - Easter holiday

Thursday 4th May - SCHOOL CLOSED DUE TO BEING USED AS A POLLING STATION - Teacher training day